
 
 

 

 

 
 

In accordance with Chapter 2011-232, Laws of Florida, The Governing Board of the Florida 

SouthWestern Collegiate Charter High School (Lee) has appointed Dr. Brian Botts as a representative to 

“facilitate parental involvement, provide access to information, assist parents and others with questions 

and concerns, and resolve disputes.”  

Your school’s representative can be reached at: 

Dr. Brian Botts 

239-432-6767 

bbotts@fsw.edu 

 

FSWC - Lee 

Florida SouthWestern State College 

8099 College Parkway 

Ft. Myers, FL  33919 

The Governing Board of the FSW Collegiate Charter High School is also required to hold two meetings 

annually. These meetings are open to the public and attendees will be provided an opportunity to 

receive information and provide input regarding the charter school’s operation. The appointed 

representative noted above will be present at each meeting.   

A full meeting schedule of the Governing Board is available here. 

http://www.fsw.edu/board/meetings

